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Dear Parents, 

The sun has been shining beautifully all 

week, our children have enjoyed lots of 

outdoor learning and swimming. We look 

forward to a super final week and in 

particular celebrating our Year 4 children 

who will be moving onto Middle School. 

 

Here are our Branches of Love pupils and 

St Mary’s Citizens for this week. Well 

done to all of them. 

Our Bike it Bear this week was Charlie. 

Well done Charlie. 

 

At the end of next week we will be saying 

goodbye to some members of staff at St 

Mary’s. Mrs White & Mrs Cociuba are 

leaving us in their roles as TAs, Mr 

Mason, KS1 PE coach has a new role at 

Yeovil College & Mr Kent, KS2 PE coach is 

retiring. 

We will miss all of them at St Mary’s, 

they have been fully committed to their 

roles at school and have been excellent 

role models for the children. We wish 

them all well for their future. 
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On Monday & Tuesday the children 

enjoyed showcasing their swimming skills 

in the pool. The water is lovely & warm 

and the children are thoroughly enjoying 

their time in the pool & are all 

developing their swimming skills. 

 

Our after school clubs, Coding, Forest 

Schools, Cricket, Laudato Si & Performing 

Arts all finished this week. We look 

forward to more after school clubs in the 

next school year. 

 

Dr Bike visited St Mary’s on Tuesday & 

checked over all the bikes that were 

brought into school on this day. They 

were really pleased with the number of 

children cycling, scooting or walking to 

school. 

They worked very hard & serviced all of 

the bikes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As a reminder Year 3 have their VE Day 

Party next Wednesday 21st to finish their 

topic of WW2. Year 3 children to come 

into school again in their Evacuee outfits 

on this day. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

Best wishes, 

  P.Fearn 

Paula Fearn 
Headteacher               


